
英語 

The Native Language Consultation Webpage is not available from 17:00 on December 13, 

2024 to 17:00 on December 14, 2024. 

Should you need to consult us, please call the Native Language Consultation. 

 We apologize for the inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your understanding. 

 

 




